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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
For Immediate Release 
July 24, 2025 
 

Statement Regarding LiveBarn Cameras at the North Dumfries Community Complex 
 

North Dumfries, ON – The Township of North Dumfries is aware of questions raised 
regarding potential unauthorized livestreaming activity at the North Dumfries Community 
Complex. 

The Township has received confirmation from LiveBarn, through the Ayr Rockets convenor 
who manages camera scheduling, that the cameras located within the facility are not 
actively streaming at this time and have not been since June 12, 2025. 

The Township can confirm that there are no Township run summer camp programs 
operating on the arena floor. While there are customers who access the indoor walking 
track during the summer months, no day camp programming is held in the area where the 
cameras are installed. 

In the interest of transparency and accountability, the Township is actively following up with 
LiveBarn to verify and ensure that no streaming has occurred without appropriate 
authorization and that all camera operations remain in accordance with established 
protocols. 

The Township remains committed to protecting the privacy and safety of all facility users 
and will continue to monitor the situation closely. 
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For more information:                            
 
  Karen Winter, 
  Director of Leisure and Community Services 
 
  Tel.   (519) 632-8800  Ext 135 
  Email   kwinter@northdumfries.ca  
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